
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 10:42 AM
To: Thomas Neely; 'Sedlachek, Jennifer C'
Subject: Quan's Automotive (Former Exxon RAS #70691; 10100 International Blvd, Oakland; RO162); 

Work Plan Addendum Approval

Tom and Jennifer, 
A quick email to confirm general concurrence by ACEH of the work plan addendum for the subject site, dated February 
10, 2012.  Also, thanks for the field work notification for next week.  In regards to the report, the previous directive letter 
contained a April 6th delivery date; please continue to use that date. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


